
Paul

Save One Life continues to receive updates from our
program partners on how Covid-19 has drastically
affected our beneficiaries and their families. Many
have been recalled from work temporarily and some
salaries have been withheld entirely.
 
Paul's dad works as a court clerk. Covid-19 has
forced the courts to close, and things are being
done remotely. Since the court system has adopted
a digital system, court clerks are no longer required
for the manual system. His salary has been withheld,
and his work even after Covid-19 is uncertain. It is
has been a tough task providing for his family and
caring for his two hemophiliac sons whose health is
a priority. He could not be more thankful for the
Sponsorship Program which goes a long way in
supporting the needs of his family. 
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Without your support, Paul and his family would have no funds for basic
necessities. The Sponsorship Program is Paul's safety net, especially
during these tough times. Your funds help the family pay for food, medical
expenses and other basic needs.
 
Many thanks for supporting Paul.


